
 

                  EASTERN GOLDFIELDS COLLEGE 
                VALEDICTORY 2020 

 
 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS SHEET TO THE HUB, TOGETHER WITH FULL PAYMENT BY FRIDAY 18 SEPTEMBER 

 

STUDENT NAME: ________________________________     

  

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
  

This is to confirm that I have received the Year 12 Newsletter, dated August 2020. 

  

I will / will not be able to attend the Valedictory Ceremony. (Please circle your choice.) 

  

Signatures:   __________________________  Date:   __________________________ 

                                      (Parent) 

  

  

Two (2) tickets have been allocated to each student.  

We would like to request ONE more seat for Valedictory -   YES / NO (please circle).    

(Please do not include the student in this number). We will confirm availability once all  
requests are in.  Please be aware there is no guarantee your requested extra seat will be  

available. An additional seat is subject to availability – on a first come basis once you return your  

form and payment. 

 
  

   VALEDICTORY GOWN HIRE     $30.00   

 PURCHASE OF CLASS OF 2020 SASH    $30.00 (optional) 

 2020 PEGASUS YEAR BOOK     $30.00 (optional) 

  

      Total amount enclosed     $_______ 

  

Please make cheque payable to Eastern Goldfields College.    

EFTPOS facilities are also available 

 

Please note - we cannot issue audience tickets for Valedictory until we get information from the State  

Government on the latest COVID-19 restrictions on the day. 

 


